
NATIONAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT ORGANISATION (NEMO)
MINISTRY OF NATIONAL SECURITY
ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES

                                               WEST INDIES

4th January, 2021

PLEASE AIR THE FOLLOWING PSA AS OFTEN AS POSSIBLE DURING THE PERIOD
JANUARY 04 - 05, 2021

The National Emergency Management Organisation (NEMO) invite all residents of Fancy to a meeting
at the Fancy Government School on Tuesday 5th January, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. 

The  purpose  of  this  community  meeting  is  to  update  residents  on  the  present  situation  at  the  La
Soufriere Volcano and to review the Community Volcano Emergency Plan.  

All are asked to make a special effort to attend this community meeting on Tuesday 5 th January, 2021,
beginning at 1:00 p.m. at the Fancy Government School. 

-END-
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